Newsletter
WLHA 2015

Thanks for everyone’s’ help and support throughout the year. It’s great to
see more people coming to the meetings. The control for the muck in the channels
is helping. The lawn care for the beach area is continuing and they are doing a very
good job. We voted in May for raising the dues to $25.00/year it was unanimous;
this is how the association can operate throughout the year. Reminder: Mark your
boat slip with Lot #; there are no designated spots. Please keep your area
maintained. This year I will be resigning after 9 years, so at the May meeting we
will vote on a new secretary. Hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable summer!

These are our officers this year:

President Troy Zell Directors Jason Liebler

V. President Jim Scott Joe Fox

Treasure Bill Malcom Elwood Richardson
Secretary Pat Abbott

Three meetings will be held this year at the beach pavilion starting at 11 a.m.
Sunday, May 24"

Sunday, July 5™

Sunday, Sept. 6™

Opening of the beach will be Saturday, May 16" at 10 a.m. Help would be
appreciated with putting out buoys, picnic tables, garbage bins and cleaning the
beach.

Pat Abbott
Secretary
Please make checks out for dues to WLHA
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